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128th Air Refueling Wing to Host First Base Open House Since 2012 

 
MILWAUKEE – The 128th Air Refueling Wing (ARW) is excited to announce it will be hosting a Base 

Open House on September 13 and 14, 2025 at the General Mitchell Air National Guard Base, Milwaukee. 

This is a free two-day event open to the public, which offers a unique opportunity to explore military aircraft 

and engage with the men and women who execute the 128 ARW’s global refueling mission. 

 

This is the first Open House at the 128 ARW since 2012 and it will feature a diverse collection of static 

displays of multiple aircraft and support vehicles, including the KC-135 Stratotanker, F-35A Lightning II, 

C-17 Globemaster III and more.  

  

The Open House offers fun for the whole family. Interactive exhibits by installation, local and state 

organizations will provide hands-on learning experiences for children and adults. Vendors, concessions and 

other activities will also be available at the event. Information for parking and base access will be publicized 

as the event nears. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the 128 ARW Public Affairs at (414) 944-8715 or by email at 

128arw.pa.org@us.af.mil. 
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